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Acklin, Tim

From: Andrew J Hamilton <ajhamilton@viterbo.edu>

Sent: Thursday, May 23, 2024 10:04 AM

To: Acklin, Tim

Subject: Support for South Branch Library Designation as Local Historic Landmark

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the 
sender and know the content is safe. ***  

Dear Mr. Acklin: 

As a member of the HTLNA and a professor at Viterbo University, I am writing to express my full support for 
the designation of the South Branch Library as a Local Historic Landmark. The library building is an important 
focal point in our neighborhood and residents here want to see it repurposed. I urge you and the other 
commissioners to approve the designation at tonight's Heritage Preservation Commission meeting.  

Thank you. 

Andrew Hamilton 
1812 Park Ave 
La Crosse, WI 54601 

Andrew J. Hamilton, PhD

Pronouns: He/Him 
Chair, Department of Ethics, Culture and Society (ECAS)
536 Murphy Center | 608.796.3498 | ajhamilton@viterbo.edu 
Viterbo University | 900 Viterbo Drive, La Crosse, WI 54601
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